
Citizens Advice NE Derbyshire Celebration & Fundraising Gala 

 



Citizens Advice North East Derbyshire is celebrating its 50th anniversary this year! 

We are holding a black tie gala dinner on 8th November at Chesterfield Football Club 

to celebrate the work we’ve achieved for people in North East Derbyshire and 

Bolsover Districts over the past 50 years. 

This event is not only a celebration but also a chance to raise awareness and funds 

for our charity, ensuring our continued work for the next 50 years. A raffle will be held 

during the evening, with tickets available now for purchase.   

Tickets for the event cost £45 per person and include a welcome drink, three course 

meal and post dinner entertainment. Tables of 10 people can be purchased at a 

discounted rate of 10%. 

Raffle tickets cost £5 per ticket. Details of the prizes are available on our website 

https://citizensadvicened.org.uk/2024/50th-anniversary-gala-tickets/  

Places can be booked by contacting us at events@nedcab.org.uk or telephoning 

01246 252344. 

https://citizensadvicened.org.uk/2024/50th-anniversary-gala-tickets/

